
ALL INDIA FEDERATION OF TAX PRACTITIONERS 

Felicitates 
SHRI T. VENKAT RAO 

INCOME TAX PRACTITIONER, BRAHMAPUR, ODISHA 

FOR COMPLETING FIFTY YEARS OF ACTIVE TAX PRACTICE IN ODISHA 
 

 

 
 

Sir,  

You were born on the 27th day of August,1940. You graduated in the year 1962 and 

started practice as an Income Tax Practitioner at Brahmapur in the year 1963. 

You are one of the senior most Income Tax Practitioner (ITP) in the Eastern part of 

India with almost six decades of practice in both direct and indirect tax laws.  

You have made remarkable contributions to the field of direct and indirect tax 

consultancy and practice in India specially in our state-Odisha.  

Your dedication, expertise, and unwavering commitment have not only set a 

benchmark of excellence but have also served as a guiding light for the younger 

generation of tax professionals.  

Your profound knowledge and astute guidance have been invaluable in helping 

individuals and businesses navigate the complexities of the tax system with ease.  

Your journey of relentless pursuit of knowledge, integrity, professionalism and 

your ethical approach in the field of tax practice has inspired countless individuals and 

has significantly contributed to the growth and evolution of the tax profession in India. 

Your role as a mentor and leader is invaluable, and your contributions will be 

remembered and cherished for many years to come. 

As we raise a toast to you today, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 

outstanding service and leadership. Your passion for excellence, coupled with your 

genuine desire to make a difference, truly exemplifies the spirit of a true professional. 

May you continue to inspire others with your wisdom and continue to achieve 

greater heights in your career. The All India Federation of Tax Practitioners (AIFTP) 

feels honoured and privileged in felicitating you on this the 30th day of June, 2024 for 

having completed more than five decades of active practice in tax laws and wishing you 

a great professional life ahead and be blessed with a happy and healthy life. 

The Ladies and Gentlemen at The All India Federation of Tax Practitioners. 


